West Midlands Safari Park

Dear Parents,
As a 'well done!' to the children for a super year in year 6, we will be going to The West Midlands Safari Park on Tuesday 9™
June. This is not only a great day out, but is linked to our English persuasive writing tfarget that we carried out earlier this

term where the children were the owners of their very own park.

We will be away for most of the school day and, as a result, we would ask that you provide your child with a packed lunch (or, if
you have paid for a school dinner, please indicate below).

The price will be £13.55. (Ticket excluding rides: £7.99 and coach £5.56) Please complete the slip below and make your
payment by Friday 22" May.

If you are able to help, could you please advise below and we will contact you one week before the trip to let you know if your
help is required.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Snowden, Mrs Harrison and Mr Butler.

YEAR 6 TRIP - West Midland's Safari Park

I give permission for my child: Class: to attend the trip on Tuesday 9™
June.

My child requires a school packed lunch.

T have paid on parent pay (please ask the office for a barcoded letter if needed)

T am able to help with the trip

Signed: Date:




